
President, Dr. Ian Alexander invites you to attend the
Annual Members Meeting of the

Manitoba College of Family Physicians on

 Friday April 24, 2020
 12:30-1:30 pm

Due to the current pandemic, the Annual Members 
Meeting will be offered virtually.

Prior to the meeting you will recieve instructions and an email 
with a link that will take you to the meeting.

Any materials required for the 2020 AMM Meeting 
can be reviewed at www.mcfp.mb.ca.

 
To sign up for the virtual Annual Scientific Assembly click the following 

link.
https://mcfp.mb.ca/asa/annual-scientific-assembly/

Notice of Annual 
Members Meeting


